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Tuesday, 25 May 2010  

Transurban Group – Panel Declines to Make Interim Orders 

CP2 Limited made an application to the Panel in relation to the affairs of Transurban 
Group (see TP10/22), in which it sought, among other things, interim orders. 

The President of the Panel has declined to make interim orders. 
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